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Your report will be limited to 2 minutes.   
What the ____CPC____ Standing Committee did to carry the message of 
Alcoholics Anonymous: 
 

   Aloha All, Since our last Assembly I participated in the Quarterly CPC North 
America meeting online January 27th. I found this to be very helpful group and it will 
likely be a great resource of ideas and experiences around CPC work. 
  On February 28th the GSR’s on the CPC standing committee and I met online to 
discuss the agenda items we have been assigned and also suggestions to present to 
their respective groups. It was good to meet with them all and I hope we all came 
away with an understanding of the topics. The GSR’s assigned to CPC also agreed to 
participate in a future meeting to discuss CPC work in Area 17. 
  I attended the CPC Roundtable at PRAASA on March 5 and this was another 
informative discussion about how we can make ourselves available to explain to 
professionals how Alcoholics Anonymous may help suffering alcoholics they come 
into contact with. 
  Our Area Chair, Deborah, suggested I join her at the Panel 71 “Chair Rap Session” 
where a group of Area Chairs around the country meet online monthly. I jumped on 
their meeting on March 6th during a PRAASA break. I came away from this meeting 
with the strong suggestion to hold regular Area CPC meetings. Beginning April 11th 
the CPC Committee consisting of GSR’s, District CPC Chairs, and anyone else 
interested will meet on the 2nd Sunday of each month at 4pm via Zoom. Invites will 
be sent shortly. If you would like to be included on the invite please let me know. 
 
Mahalo for All of Your Service, 
 
Brandon L. 
   
 


